

St. Paul Storm, Box 1343, St. Paul, Alberta, TOA 3A0

June 1, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

Our St. Paul Storm U18 Midget AA Boys baseball team is headed to the Provincial Tournament on July 24-26, 2015. It is at this time that we are seeking support from our community to help our team with some of the costs associated with playing provincial ball.

Your assistance would help in providing our ball players with team uniforms, equipment, and help with team travel. Sponsorship will be acknowledged on our team banner which we will proudly display at each of our games.

We thank you in advance for considering our request. Any assistance would be greatly appreciated and would help enable a great bunch of boys play some great ball. If you require any further information please feel free to contact our Head Coach Rick Austin at 780-210-2750 or our Manager Shauna Gates at 780-645-6875.

Sincerely,

Shauna Gates Manager St. Paul Storm U18 Midget Boys